
HB 1564 -- Personal Information on Emergency Registries

Sponsor:  Hummel

This bill specifies that any personal identifying information
that is utilized in a voluntary registry of persons with
health-related ailments created by a governmental body to assist
these individuals during a disaster or emergency is not to be
considered a public record under the Open Meetings and Records
Law, commonly known as the Sunshine Law.  However, a governmental
body cannot deny a lawful request for the identifying information
from any law enforcement agency or public governmental body
providing emergency services.
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